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– Meet and Admin referees have been assigned for the PVS Short Course Championship Meets in 
March.

– For the Eastern Zone Sectional Meet in March we have Jamie Cahn coming in as meet referee 
and Pat Lunsford with be returning as our lead evaluator.  This will be an Officials Qualifying 
Meet with all positions being evaluated.

– Due to the increased use of radios at PVS meets, requirements for N1 Chief Judge certification 
have been enhanced to include familiarity with radio use and protocol.

– 31 officials clinics have been held this year compared to 30 last year.

– A subcommittee was formed to review and update the current list of Evaluators for Starter, 
Referee, and Chief Judge.

–  Rita Page and Sumie Emory worked diligently to ensure registrations and certifications were 
processed and distributed prior to the new year.

– An updated referee evaluation form and a PVS radio use guide have been prepared by the 
Officials Chair for Officials Committee comments and eventual posting on the website. 

     

     

Mike Rubin


